From: Earnsworth, Karen

To:

Cc: Mishaan, Jessica; Barkus, Paul

Subject: Public Records Request Received 6/25/19
Date: Friday, June 28, 2019 8:34:31 AM
Attachments: 2019-06-28 Response to Gelke PRR.pdf
Mr. Gelke,

Attached please find a response to your public records requested received by our office
on June 25, 2019. The original letter is being placed in today’s mail to you. Thank you.

Karen M. Farnsworth

AGO Paralegal |

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Criminal Division

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

(802) 828-5776
karen.farnsworth@vernont.gov

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICTION: This communication may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless
you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in eror) please notify the
sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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June 28, 2019

Bryan Gelke

RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST — Relief From Abuse Order/John Hyslop

Dear M. Gelke,

The Attorney General’s Office was not involved with any proceedings involving a Relief
From Abuse Order against John Hyslop and, therefore, has no records related to that matter.

Assistant Attorney General

Criminal Division

Office of the Attorney General of Vermont
(802) 828-6907
Paul.barkus@vermont.gov





